[image: image1.png]NHS

Bradford Teaching Hospitals

NHS Foundation Trust





Notice of Election

The Foundation Trust gives notice that it will hold elections to the Council of Governors of Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust.

Elections are to be held for the following positions:

· 3 members from the Public constituencies; Bradford West (1), Bradford South (1),  ‘Rest of England and Wales’ (1)
· 1 member from the Patient constituency (i.e. those members who live out of the Bradford Metropolitan District Council area and have received treatment from the Foundation Trust)

Nominations

Nomination packs with information about how to stand for election to these positions are available from Friday 27 October 2017 on-line at www.ersvotes.com/bradteach2017.  The nomination form can be completed on-line.  If you prefer to receive a hard copy of the nomination pack then this is available from the Returning Officer at the address shown below.
Ciara Norris, Returning Officer

Electoral Reform Services Ltd, 

The Election Centre, 33 Clarendon Road, London N8 0NW
Tel: 020 8365 8909
Email: ciara.norris@electoralreform.co.uk

All nomination papers should be received by the Returning Officer, Ciara Norris, by 5pm on Monday 13 November 2017.
Elections

Ballot papers will be distributed to qualifying members on Friday 1 December 2017.

Votes must be received by the Independent Scrutineer (Electoral Reform Services Ltd) by 12 noon on Thursday 21 December 2017.

The result of the elections will be announced at the Foundation Trust’s offices on Friday 22 December 2017.

The regulations governing this election and further information about Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust can be obtained from: 

Jacqui Maurice, Head of Corporate Governance 
Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust

Chestnut House, Duckworth Lane, Bradford, BD9 6RJ

Tel: 01274 382685
Email: jacqui.maurice@bthft.nhs.uk
www.bradfordhospitals.nhs.uk
If candidates do submit a nomination and then decide to withdraw, this must be done in writing and witnessed to the Returning Officer no later than 12 noon on Thursday 16 November 2017.
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